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Commissioners 
My submission is my objection to the new information on the independent planning
commissions website. (SDD9679)
I have been part of the majority community movement to stop this development going
ahead from its inception. 
The damage cause to fauna and flora is generational, And it is doubtful that the area would
ever recover what it had lost. 
I do not support turbines, roads, cabling, concrete batching affecting Ben Halls gap nature
reserve, and Ben Halls gap sphagnum moss, rare and quickly disappearing natural
phenomenon would be severely impacted. 
Hills of Gold wind  farm has had problems from the very beginning being situated within
national parks, difficult roads and terrain, impossible for these long vehicles to transverse. 
Diversity should be paramount
In this landscape. 
I know this area very well. It has deep old mines under the devil's elbow and all around
that particular road. I think the cost even if the proponents do get permission to go ahead
with this project will turn it into an absolute nightmare in reality. I don't believe the
proponents have really investigated this area of difficulty. 
There are other areas far more suitable for wind farms. Places that already have the
necessary infrastructure roads etc to facilitate turbine placements. 
And I will make this general comment. The  majority of Australia's population is coastal. It
is much more economic to place turbines in the sea closer to these populations. Look at
how it is organised in the UK in the Irish sea. The turbines do double duty both underwater
and above water. 
So thus I make my objection And I really hope you will listen. Because this project could
become a real embarrassment should it go ahead. Thank you. 
April Hillier, , Nundle, NSW. 2340
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